
We respectfully acknowledge
that our organisation is on
Dja Dja Wurrung,
Taungurung and Wurundjeri
Woi Wurrung Country. 

Treehouse4Two is a Government
Funded Program. Central Highlands
Rural Health, is an authorised provider
of the Staying at Home program.

About Us
Welcome to Treehouse4Two

A retreat for
people living
with dementia
and their carers

Questions about our retreat or its
suitability for you? Don’t hesitate
to reach out.

Our team is ready to provide
detailed information, address
concerns, and guide you through
registration.

E   treehouse4two@chrh.org.au
P   0439 568 972

Register your
interest online

Our retreat is designed for people
living with dementia and their
carers and aims to provide essential
support, education, and resources
to help you navigate this journey.

In our three-day program, find
guidance and comfort in a nurturing
space, tailored to your needs.

Our skilled team will engage with
those who are living with dementia
while providing carers with the
skills and knowledge needed for
continued care.

Want to know more?

W  treehouse4two.com.au



Each month, we select a peaceful
location within the beautiful
Macedon Ranges and Hepburn
Shires.

Throughout the retreat, you and
your loved one will stay at the
venue, surrounded by a dedicated
team of trained staff available 24/7
to provide support and assistance.

Locations

Eligibility

Retreat

We invite people recently
diagnosed with dementia and their
carers to share their journeys with
us. If our retreat isn’t suitable for
your circumstances, we are happy
to refer you to alternative services
that can better meet your needs.

Free of charge
Treehouse4Two is fully funded by
the Australian Government. 

Guests receive accommodation and
meals at no cost.


